
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 
A request was received on May 22, 2013 from Ms. Tara Garcia of 
the Daily Herald requesting the following records: 
 

       

 Information about lunchroom supervision, any policies, 
procedures that mention the ratio of required lunch monitors 
to students and any recent changes to those policies. 

 Information on staffing lunchroom supervisors, how many 
were working at the start of the 2012-2013 school year, and 
how many are employed by U-46 now, how many have been 
laid off as part of the reductions in force and how many are 
expected to be hired back next fall. 

 
The request was approved on May 23, 2013.   
 

 
The responding documents were e-mailed to Ms. Garcia on May 
23rd, 2013.  
 
 
José M. Torres, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


